
  
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
2024 BOARD CANDIDATES 

 
At the end of March 2024, there will be two (2) open 
positions on the Board.  
 

The following candidates are running for 
two (2) Board positions in 2024: 

 

LEN HORST 
CHERYL RAVENSCROFT 

MARYANN SINERIUS 
 
 

“MEET THE CANDIDATES EVENT” 
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 22 

2:00PM – SAN TAN BALLROOM 

 
 

FOR BOARD ELECTION INFORMATION IN THE 
COMING WEEKS, BE SURE TO READ 

THE FLYER and IN THE KNOW! 


